It is with the greatest of sorrow to hear news of the passing of our beloved Queen
Elizabeth Il. She will be very sadly missed. For many of us she has been our Queen
throughout our lifetimes. The Queen’s devotion, humility and service to her country
will never be surpassed. Our thoughts and prayers will be with the Royal Family at
this very sad time.



